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Lukestone Care Home residents visit Hever Castle

Residents at Lukestone Care Home in Maidstone had an eventful week last week with both a visit to Hever Castle and a trip

to Notcutts Garden Centre. Our ladies and gents took a stroll through the lovely grounds of the castle, enjoyed watching the

wildlife, stopping for tea and cake and lunching on fish and chips while sitting outdoors.

During the trip to Notcutts Poppy treated herself to a new jumper and William pushed the wheelchair for Olive as they took a look

around the Aquarium.

Congratulations to Joan and Ray who celebrated their 64th wedding anniversary too!
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